
Neil A. Miller
Sheriff

Mr. Buster Beckenhauer
Beckenhauer Construction
1901 Riverside Boulevard
Norfolk, NE 68701

Dear Buster,

BUFFALO COUNTY
OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF

2025 Ave. A· P.O. Box 2228
Kearney, Nebraska 68848

Phone (308) 236-8555

Tony L. Paulsen
Chief Deputy Sheriff
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I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for a job well done. Having been the construction
manager for our Justice Center project, your company and employees have done an outstanding job.

With the Jail and Justice Center being a two phase build and a very complicated construction project,
we are extremely pleased with our facility. Bill Barritt, Joey Thoene, and Carl Gibbs have been very
dedicated and accountable for this project. I think the way to find out if you have a good CM is to see
if there is ownership with the project. You and your employees have had ownership and a sense of
pride in what you have done for us.

This has been a very attention-to-detail project with the construction of a detention facility. With that in
mind, we have developed a close working relationship with you and your employees and gotten to
know each other. I have to tell you that I am very impressed with the dedication, sincerity and
experience you and your staff bring to the table. What a remarkable crew of people you have put
together to work for you.

This project spanned a period of over 5 years that we worked together. In that length of time you get
to know someone pretty well, and I am pleased to say that your company and employees exceeded
all expectations that we had. Never having done a project this large, it was a huge learning
experience for me. Your staff took the time to make sure that we understood what to expect from the
construction industry.

I feel very fortunate to have had an opportunity to get a new detention facility and very grateful to have
had your company turn our dream into a reality. It is for these reasons that I would highly recommend
Beckenhauer Construction to anyone with construction needs. If you can successfully do a project this
large and complicated, I believe you can do about any project big or small.

Again,thank you for all that you and your staff have done on a very successful project.

Sincerely,

Neil A. Miller, Sheriff

(308) 237-3424
Crimestoppers "Serving Buffalo County with the Assistance o/Our Citizens"

(308) 236-6641
ViCTim Witness


